
 

World Immunisation Week – Primary 5 to Year 9 

24th – 30th April 2025 

Vaccines are really important for keeping us healthy and stop us from getting lots of different 

diseases. They also stop diseases from spreading to friends and family, we would like you to 

design a poster for the Public Health Agency to promote vaccines for our next campaign.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Name ______________________  Age____________ 

School _____________________  Town _____________ 

Poster Competition Send your entry by 12th May 2025 by email to 

pha.competitions@hscni.net with ‘World Immunisation Week poster’ in the subject line or by 

post to PHA Immunisation Team, 12-22 Linenhall Street, Belfast, BT2 8BS 

mailto:pha.competitions@hscni.net

